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Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company
' ATTN: Mr. Richard P. Crouse

Vice President
Nuclear.

Edison Plaza.
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 22, 1984, informing us of the steps
you have.taken in response to our Inunediate' Action Letter (IAL) dated
January 29, 1981. The IAL required that you establish a program to. identify
the source of water found in the electrical penetrations and to establish a
testing program to verify the continued acceptability of the penetrations.

-Based on your letter and our observations, as documented in Inspection Report
-No'. 346/84-23, dated October 5, 1984, we concur that the testing program, as
required by the IAL, may be discontinued.

'We consider your actions to be adequate and hereby close the IAL.

Sincerely,
original sisned by
A.'Ecrt Davis

'

James G. Keppler
liegional Administrator

cc w/ltr dtd 10/22/84:
T. D. Murray, Station

Superintendent
DM8/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
. Robert H. Quillin,' Ohio

Department of Health
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